
 

 

 

5308 Beech St. P.O. Box 128 Laona, WI 54541 (715) 674-2911 

 

Notice of Fee Changes – Effective March 1, 2019 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 Thank you for choosing Laona State Bank for your banking needs. We appreciate your business 

and look forward to serving you! 

 Occasionally some of our fees change due to increases in the costs of doing business. Therefore, 

we are changing our fee structure to better reflect the value we provide to our customers. 

Enclosed you will find an updated fee schedule which will take effect March 1, 2019. The fees 

that are changing will be listed in bold. If you have any questions, please contact us at 715-674-

2911.  

Best Regards,  

Laona State Bank  


